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Project Information 
This project provides upgrades to the existing stormwater conveyance system by providing new drop 
inlets, manholes, approximately 1,400 feet of new storm pipe, and ditches to alleviate flooding that occurs 
during and after heavy rain events. All necessary easements have been acquired and the project design 
and permit acquisition is complete. 

 

 

Project Schedule 
Project Assignment: Completed 

Survey & Preliminary Design: Completed  

Engineering Design: Completed (Timmons Group) 

Construction Assignment: Construction anticipated to begin January 2023 for an estimated five months 
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What Happens Next: 
Construction equipment and traffic will be in the neighborhood daily and periodic road closures can be 
expected. We apologize for the inconvenience and greatly appreciate your patience as these 
improvements are made. 
Project Benefits: 

Will improve the flow within the drainage channels and relocate and establish easements necessary for 
any future maintenance. 

 

 
If you have questions or comments about this project, please contact the Department of Public Utilities: 

 

Craig Pittman - Capital Projects Manager 

Department of Public Utilities – Stormwater Utility 

(804) 646-6454 

Craig.pittman@rva.gov 

 

Media Contact: 

Rhonda Johnson - Public Information Manager, Sr. 

(804) 646-5463 

Rhonda.Johnson@rva.gov  

mailto:william.boston2@rva.gov

